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                    Request for Short-Term Confidentiality 
 
Date: December 4th, 2018 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
FCC ID: AK8WIC310 
Applicant: Sony Corporation 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please be advised that the following information is to be held in confidence for 180 days from 
the date of the Grant of Equipment Authorization and behalf of us, referring to the FCC rules 
0.457 and 0.459: 
 
1. External Photos 
2. Internal Photos 
3. Test Setup Photos 
4. User manual  
 
The application contains technical information, which we deem to be trade secrets and 
proprietary. If made public, the information might be used to the disadvantage of the applicant in 
the market place. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

                      

 
Takeshi Kobayashi 
Product Safety Manager 
Product Compliance Section  
Quality Assurance Department 
Sony Video & Sound Products Inc. 
Tel: +81-050-3750-6543 
Fax: +81-050-3750-6573 
E-mail: TakeshiA.Kobayashi@jp.sony.com 
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